
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ISSUE REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

Great Bend Unified School District 428 intends to issue a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) to interested 
General Contractors for Construction Manager At-Risk services for recently approved projects. These 
projects will include additions, renovations, improvements, and construction. 

A formal RFQ will be available on January 27, 2022. Firms interested in receiving a copy of the RFQ shall 
submit a written request by the close of business on January 27, 2022, to John Popp, Clerk of the Board 
of Education, Great Bend USD 428, 201 S. Patton Road, Great Bend, KS 67530 or email 
to john.popp@usd428.net Responses to the RFQ will be due on or before February 16, 2022, to be eligible 
for further consideration. 
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